
Radical Philosophy 200 (November/December 2016) will be the final issue of the 

current print edition of the journal. 

Plans are under way to relaunch Radical Philosophy in a new form in 2017. Please 

keep an eye out for announcements on our website in the new year.

All subscribers whose subscriptions end with RP 199 will receive RP 200 free of 

charge. All subscribers with issues outstanding on their subscriptions after issue 

200 will continue to have free access to the entire archive, and free downloads, 

throughout 2017, while the new project is being finalized. Any subscribers who 

would prefer to receive a refund for issues remaining on their subs (thereby 

giving up continuing free archive access and free downloads) should write to 

subs@radicalphilosophy.com

All current and recent subscribers 

will receive details of the new 

Radical Philosophy as soon as they 

are available.


